
 

 

Newsletter:  02 36 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

We are so proud of all the achievements at recent 

sporting events. We wish our Year 4 children good 

luck for Monday, when they will be competing in the 

annual Year 4 cricket competition, at Barnstaple 

Cricket Club.  

We were disappointed that we had to postpone 

Sports Day.  The alternative day has now been 

arranged - Friday 14th July, starting at 1.00pm, at the 

Sports Club.  

We are looking forward to the Summer Fayre next 

Friday 7th July from 3.15 to 5.00pm. I would like to 

thank all members of the PTA who are working hard 

to organise this event.  We hope the weather will be 

dry and sunny and that you all have a wonderful time. 

The calendar dates for the academic school year 

September 2017 to July 2018 are attached to this 

newsletter. In addition a school uniform order is 

attached, should you wish to order any uniform before 

the end of term. Please return your order form by next 

Wednesday. 

Change4Life in partnership with Disney have 

produced resources to inspire children to get active 

over the summer. Today we have given your child 

Shake Up Suitcase worksheets and Shake Up 

Passport and Sticker worksheets, to help them keep 

active over the summer.  

Notices 

Lost  Thomas Greening has lost his named sweat 

shirt and grey school shorts. Xavier Shapland has lost 

his PE blue, age 5-6  T. Shirt. Please check that your 

child has not taken them home by mistake. 

Music Tuition next term Mrs Baker will have spaces 

available for piano/violin lessons. For more 

information please email: jennyayres@hotmail.com 

Class Caen spellings will be tested on Wednesday. 

Today all children in Caen Class have been given a 

letter, about a forthcoming trip to Quince Honey Farm. 

 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Daisy Haydon, Kayla MacByde, Tyler Potter, 

Dylan Robinson, Anakin Martyn, Cleo Parsons, 

William Potter 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday! 

Faith Whitney and Bella Spears 

Club 59 

Congratulations to Glenys Weston who 
won £23.50 with number 24. 
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Barnstaple Library 
Various activities/workshops are taking place throughout the summer holidays. Flyers are on   
display on the school office noticeboard. 
Please visit the Barnstaple Library Facebook page regarding the extra incentives for completing 
this year’s Summer Reading Challenge, please do take a look as it is HUGE!  Updates will be 
posted throughout the summer holidays. 
 
PRE-SCHOOL 
We have had lots of fun during our sports activity day with the Toddlers, we had lots of different 
obstacles to climb over, crawl under, jump in or weave between. We then enjoyed a large running 
race where we all received gold medals for our hard work! We enjoyed spending the morning with 
Toddlers despite the miserable weather, eating our snack and meeting lots of our new and old 
friends from the community. Thank you to everyone who came along and supported us, we hope 
you all enjoyed it as much as we did. 
Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding 
where 3/4yr olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week. From September 2017, we are also 
offering the 30 hour free childcare entitlement where you can access an additional 15hrs funding 
a week. We are also an approved setting to accept 2 year old funding for 2yr olds. If you would 
like to arrange a visit or find out more about our setting at Fawn Lodge, please contact us on 
01598 710019, visit our website at www.brattonflemingpreschool.co.uk or email us at: -
 preschoolbf@gmail.com We look forward to welcoming you. 
 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP   
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome      
babies and toddlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities 
and sing-along. For further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 
710019 
 
LEANNE FOSTER FITNESS TRAINER Ladies fitness and toning classes now running at the                                   
Kabin. Every Tuesday and Sunday @ 7pm-7.45pm. Booking essential as spaces are limited and 
the classes have become extremely popular. 45 minute class £5 per class. Please contact 
Leanne on 07789995048/01598710016 or email leannefosterfitness@gmail.com   
 
LIFE DRAWING GROUP - every Thursday at The Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to 
attend every week) this is a self taught session you just turn up and draw. We are a friendly group 
of mixed ages and abilities, materials available if you would like to give Life Drawing a go. Further 
info contact Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our Face-
book (Bratton Fleming Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 

Our P.T.A  
Summer Fayre - Friday 7th July 
We are still looking for a few helpers to run a stall - times slots are 3.15-4.15 and 4.15-5pm. 
Donations of sweets and raffle prizes to be in by Thursday. Donation of cakes on the day. 
Helpers needed to put gazebos up on the Thursday, please see Melissa or Louise Thorne if you 
can help. 
 
Sports Day 
New date for Sports Day is Friday 14th at 1pm. PTA will be doing refreshments, donation of 
pavlovas needed please! 
 
PTA would be grateful for any logo jumpers, t-shirts or P.E. tops no longer needed. 
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BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB:  
Saturday 8th July Live Band - The Garden Club 9pm 
 
Saturday 29th July Mid-Summer Mayhem!!  PopUp Night Club returns *FREE Admission* Kids 
Glow  Party 6.30pm-8pm Adults 9pm-1am BBQ 
 
Saturday 12th August we have local band Bad Seed playing live from 9pm 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, 
Table Tennis, Snooker and a function room available for hire.  We are open Monday-
Thursday 5.30pm-11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-
7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting activities are on.  Membership prices £15 per family (with a 
max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £7.50 per adult, £3 per junior (under 16s)  Membership 
runs from 1st November each year.  For further information pop into the club or call: 01598 
710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
KIDS FOOTBALL: every Monday 6pm-7pm at Bratton Fleming Sports Club football pitch for 
ages 5-13yrs please wear shin pads! you can find us on facebook for further updates!  
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for chil-
dren's birthday parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire con-
tact Annie on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
Friday Klub - Youth Club open on the following Fridays 7th & 21st July 6pm-8pm for ages 7-
15yrs at the Kabin FREE ADMISSION.  
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